
 

 
www.newsomejuniors.co.uk      Facebook: @NJS2045     email: office@newsomejuniors.co.uk 

      R EADY                   R ESPECTFUL                           SAFE 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance this week 
 

Rowling: 94% 
Turing:  94% 

Attenborough: 96% 
Curie:  93% 

Bronze: 98% 
Sharman: 95% 
Rashford: 89% 
Hockney: 97% 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you! 

We would like to thank all of the parents who 
supported our Movie Night by buying a ticket 
and those who attended our Coffee Morning. 

The children had a great time at Movie Night and 
it was wonderful to see so many parents in the 

Hall this morning. Thank you for your kind 
donations to the children`s class charities. I am 
sure you will agree that the children have done 
an amazing job in decorating them. Mr. Watkin, 

(Head Teacher at Newsome Academy) came 
down to judge the best tree and results will be 

shared with the children in an assembly on 
Friday next week. They all deserve a prize – but 

there can only be one outright winner! 

We look forward to seeing parents again next 
Friday afternoon at our Crafternoon. We have 

lots of activities planned and there will be 
refreshments on offer in the Hall. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

It has been an incredibly busy week this week and our Christmas festivities began in style on Thursday when we held 
our annual Christmas Tree Service. The children sang beautifully as did the choir and our readers did a great job. We 
are looking forward to the class performances next week and our Candlelight Concert at 4pm and 6pm on 
Wednesday 11th. We hope that lots of you will be able to join us. The week will finish with our Crafternoon which will 
be a lovely afternoon of crafting and simply enjoying working together. We hope you have a lovely weekend and, 
please take care in the storms if the weather forecast is correct! 

Christmas Performances 
 

Monday 9th December – Y5 at 
2.15pm 

 
Tuesday 10th December – Y6 at 

2.15pm 
 

Wednesday 11th December – Y4 at 
2.15pm 

 
Thursday 12th December – Y3 at 

2.15pm 
 

Parents are invited to watch, and 
we look forward to seeing you 

there! 
 
 
 
 
 

Christmas Party Days 
 

Monday 16th December – Year 6 
 

Tuesday 17th December – Year 5 
 

Wednesday 18th December – Year 4 
 

Thursday 19th December – Year 3 
 

Children can come in their own 
clothes on this day. 

 
 

Forthcoming 

Events 
 
 

Monday 9th December 
Taekwondo Competition 

 
 

Wednesday 11th 
December 

Candlelight Concert 6pm 
at Newsome Community 

Hub 
 
 

Thursday 12th December 
Christmas Dinner 

(Children Only) 
 
 

Friday 13th December 
Crafternoon – All parents 

invited 
 
 

Thursday 19th December 
Whole School to watch 

Pantomime pm 
 
 

Friday 20th December 
Festive Wear Day 
School Closes for 

Christmas 
 

Monday 6th January 
School Re-opens 

 
Tuesday 7th January 

Rowling Class Trip  
(Re-arranged from 

19.11.24) 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Lost Property 

Lost Property is building up again and there are 
some expensive looking coats in our box. Please 

can you check that you have everything 
accounted for and, if you find something is 

missing, please come and have a look at the box 
by the children`s entrance. 

 
 

School Uniform 

Please can we remind all parents that children 
should be in the correct uniform during the 

school day. This includes wearing black school 
shoes (no trainers please) with no other 

coloured markings or coloured laces on them. 

Can we also remind parents that makeup, fake 
lashes etc are not allowed in school. Any child 

arriving in makeup will be given a wipe on arrival 
and asked to take it off. 
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